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AM/LH 
 
7 January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Coronavirus (Covid-19) 
 
As you will be aware from the news, from Tuesday 11 January confirmatory PCR tests following a 
positive lateral flow test are being temporarily suspended by the Government. 
 
This means that anyone who receives a positive lateral flow test result will be required to self 
isolate immediately and will not be required to take a confirmatory PCR test. 
 
Please also be aware that if your child has one of the symptoms of Covid-19 

• new, continuous cough 

• high temperature (38̊C or above) 

• change or loss to sense of smell or taste 
 
then they should isolate and have a PCR test and NOT a lateral flow test. 
 
Please do not send your child into school if they are displaying any symptoms of 
Coronavirus and have not had a PCR test. 
 
You will be aware from the press coverage that schools are receiving CO2 monitors for 
classrooms.  We received ours at the end of the Autumn Term.  The reports from the monitors 
show that all of our classrooms fall well within acceptable levels when ventilated.  Having reviewed 
our risk assessment, we aim to add another layer of protection to all classrooms in order to further 
reduce potential transmission by installing air purification units within the next week.  These units 
will clean the air throughout the day and have filters within them that are designed to remove 
allergens, dust and viruses from the air. 
 
Wellies, Waterproofs and Winter Clothes Appeal 
 
Our Early Years Unit would love to take any wellies and waterproofs off your hands if your children 
have outgrown them.  Any donations of smaller sized items that would fit Nursery or Reception 
children would be gratefully accepted.  We are in need of; 

• wellies 

• waterproof coats/trousers 

• winter hats/gloves/scarves 

• fleeces/microfleece jumpers 
 
Donations can be left at the main office or sent into school with your child in a carrier bag. 
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Wrap Around Childcare 
 
Just a reminder that we have a Breakfast Club available from 8am and After School Childcare 
available until 6pm each day of the week.  Places must be prebooked and paid for through our 
‘School Money’ system.  A tiered price system is in place for the after school provision with and 
without an option for a packed meal.  If you would like any further information, please contact the 
main office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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